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Docket No. 50-483

Union Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. Donald F. Schnell

Senior Vice President - Nuclear
Post Office Box 149 - Hail Code 400
St. Louis, MO 63166

Dear Mr. Schnell:

We recently transmitted the enclosed Federal Emergency Management Agency
(FEMA) report to you, copied single side only, by error. Since_the original
FEMA report was double-sided, you only received half of the report. We.
apologize for the error. Enclosed is a complete copy of the FEMA report. ,

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed FEMA report will be placed in the NRC Public
Document Room.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this letter.

Sincerely,
!

Original Signed by John A. Grobe

John #- Grobe, Acting Chief
Reactor Support Programs Branch

Enclosure: As stated

See-Attached Distribution
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MAR 281994Union Electric Company 2

Distribution
.cc w/ enclosure:
G. L. Randolph, .Vice President,

Nuclear Operations
J. V. Laux, Manager Quality

Assurance
T. P. Sharkey, Supervising

Engineer, Site Licensing
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspector, RIII

'

Region IV
Resident Inspector, Wolf Creek
K. Drey-
C. John Renken, Engineer

Policy & Federal Dept.
Gerald Charnoff, Esq.
R. A. Kucera, Deputy Director,

Department of Natural Resources
Chairman, Illinois Commerce

Commission

bec w/ enclosures: PUBLIC (IE01)
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